Board Minutes Monday February 29, 2016

The Board of Supervisors met at 9:30am on February 29, 2016 with all members present.
Lee Bjerke, county Engineer, met with the Board to discuss road matters.
Kuhn was absent for the remainder of the meeting.

Moved by Thompson and seconded by Ashbacher to approve the consent agenda which includes the
minutes of the last meeting. Motion carried unanimously.

The Board discussed maintenance issues at the Smith Building.
Andy Van Der Maaten, county Attorney, met with the Board to discuss county issues.

Moved by Thompson and seconded by Beard to approve the purchase of approximately two acres of
land for the Burr Oak Sewer Commission project from G & K Properties, and to authorize Logsdon to sign
the purchase agreement. Motion carried unanimously.

The Board attended the Farm Bureau luncheon to discuss the FY17 budget.

Moved by Thompson and seconded by Ashbacher to adjourn to 9:30am Monday March 7, 2016. Motion
carried unanimously.
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